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Dear Mr Johnson 
 
REGISTERS OF SCOTLAND – MONTHLY PROGRESS UPDATE   
 
EFW Convener Appointment 
 
I would like to congratulate you on your recent appointment as Convener to the Economy 
and Fair Work Committee. Registers of Scotland (RoS) have formed a good working 
relationship with the Committee to date, and I look forward to continuing to work with 
you to provide the assurance the committee seeks regarding our performance, as well 
as specific areas of interest.   
 
Performance Information 
 
As part of our agreed reporting to the committee, I am writing to provide links to our end 
of August 2025 performance position. Please see our status of open casework, 
casework turnaround times, and delivering the benefits of a complete land register 
figures.  
 
Other Key RoS Activities  
 

As the Committee will be aware, the Keeper publishes a monthly newsletter for 
customers and stakeholders highlighting the key RoS developments.  For ease, I attach 
a link to the August newsletter for information. 
 
If you require anything further in relation to the information provided in this update, 
please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
JENNIFER HENDERSON  
Keeper of the Registers of Scotland   

By Email 
Daniel Johnson, MSP 
Convener 
Economy and Fair Work 
Committee 
economyandfairwork.committee@
parliament.scot   
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https://www.ros.gov.uk/performance/casework-turnaround-times
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https://www.ros.gov.uk/insideros-blog/2025/keepers-monthly-update-august
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